
The  Prinz  Law  Office
Announces  Expansion  of
Silicon  Valley  Headquarters
in San Jose
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce that it will be
expanding its Silicon Valley headquarters in San Jose. The
firm has entered into a two-year commitment on a fifth-floor
office suite at 2033 Gateway Place effective September 1,
2017.  In addition to being class A office space that has been
recently renovated with a number of new upgrades, the property
is conveniently located both to San Jose airport and all the
major freeways, including 87, 101, and 880.

To read more about the Gateway Place office complex and scroll
through photos of the property, please click here. To read the
firm’s press release on the announcement, please click here.
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Prinz Law Opens New Atlanta
Office
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the opening of its
new Atlanta Office. To read the press release announcing the
opening, please click on the link below:

The Prinz Law Office press release 12.31.15.

SaaS Lawyer Kristie Prinz to
Present  on  Negotiating
Software  as  a  Service
Contracts for Program Hosted
by Strafford Publications
SaaS Lawyer Ms. Kristie Prinz will be featured as a speaker
for the webinar “Negotiating Software as a Service Contracts”
for Atlanta-based Strafford Publications on Tuesday, September
8 from 1 p.m.-2:30 p.m. EDT.   To review the itinerary or sign
up to attend, please click here.
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